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December 22, 1969

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
University of Minnesota
School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

You were most thoughtful to send
me the superb volume on coronary heart disease.

This is most interesting and
revealing and you can be sure that I shall do
all I can as a Senator and member of the Appro-
priations Committee to assist in funding programs
to overcome this serious epidemic.

Sincerelys
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